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Reformation Nursery School 
                                    Reformation Schools, Inc. 
 

Photo Consent Form 
 

Dear Parents, 
We take photographs (and may take videos) of your child 

during the school year for display inside our school building.   
Occasionally, we may use these photographs or video images 
for promotional activities, advertisements in local newspapers, 
private Facebook page or on our school’s public website.   
 

Please review your options below regarding the use of your 
child’s photo or video image.  Select the appropriate box and 
return this form to school at the Parent meeting before the start 
of the school year. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Photo Consent Form 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________________ 
 
Address:  _________________________________________ 
 
Parent Name: _________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature:_________________________ Date:__________ 
 
(please check the appropriate box) 
 

I give my permission to Reformation Schools, Inc to use 
photographs and/or video images of my child, without 
compensation, for promotional or advertising activities, or on 
the school’s public web site. (Including Reformation Nursery 
School private Facebook page)  

 
 

I do not want photos and/or video images of my child used for 
promotional or advertising activities, or on the school’s public 
web site.   


